6/18/2015 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Placerville and Sacramento Valley railroad preservation

Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Placerville and Sacramento Valley railroad preservation
1 message

Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us> Thu, Jun 18, 2015 at 1:35 PM

To: Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

Another comment to add

Vickie Sanders

Parks Manager

County of El Dorado

Chief Administrative Office
530-621-7538

FAX: 530-642-0301

Make
Better!

Forwarded message
From: Arnold Menke <waspman@cableone.net>

Date: Thu, Jun 18, 2015 at 11:05 AM

Subject: Placerville and Sacramento Valley railroad preservation

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, president@psvir.or

Cc: vickie.sanders@edcgov.us, Scott Inman <tighttrains@hotmail.com>

This historic railroad line should be preserved in my opinion. The possibility of having excursion trains over the
line should be strongly considered, as once rail is removed, the line will be gone forever. Too many rail lines
have disappeared. Just think what we would have now if the Yosemite Valley Railroad still existed! Once could
cite many similar examples. | urge the county commissioners to consider saving this historic line for the
enjoyment of future generations, not to mention the present generation.

Sincerely, Amold Menke
Bisbee, Arizona
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